Choi, Rowena

"s. 22(1) Personal and

From: Gavin Mcleod [ fei i

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:26 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Rezoning Application for 1940 Main Street

"s. 22(1) Personal
and Confidential"

| am writing this letter in strong support of the rezoning application for 1940 Main Street in Vancouver. Providing a
daycare is a significant step in the right direction by a developer who understands and contributes a much needed
resource for the families living within the neighbourhood and community it builds in.

As a father of 3 who lived through the uncertainty and challenges of securing a childcare spot in a daycare not far 1940
Main St | can attest that including a daycare in this development only improves the neighbourhood and will remove
another reason why some may choose to look elsewhere and move away from the city.

Sincerely,

Gavin McLeod





